KENYA PIPELINE COMPANY LIMITED

KPC/PU/OT-063/HSE/NBI/24-25

TO ALL BIDDERS

KENPIPE PLAZA,
SEKQNDI ROAD,

OFF NANYUKI ROAD,
INDUSTRIAL AREA,
NAIROBI, KEMYA.
P.Q.Box 73442 - 00200,

217/219/234/226
E-mail: Info@kpc.co.ke

19" November 2024

RE: CLARIFICATION NO: 2 — TENDER FOR SUPPLY OF HYDROCARBON DETECTORS FOR

STORM DRAINS AND OIL WATER SEPARATOR DRAINS

We refer you to the above.

We would like to make the following clarification.

» No. 16 - Detector shall have Bluetooth capability

» No. 4 - OLED Display

» No. 7 — Touch Sensitive Screen Display

While Bluetooth, OLED and Touch Sensitive Screen
Display functionality can be a useful feature, we
believe they are not critical to the primary purpose
of the hydrocarbon detectors as outlined in the
tender. Additionally, excluding this requirement may
broaden participation by suppliers, enhance
competition, and potentially reduce procurement
costs without compromising the effectiveness of the
detectors.

We kindly urge Kenya Pipeline Company to consider
removing or making the above capabilities optional
features in the tender specifications. This adjustment
would align the tender with practicality and value-
driven procurement principles.

No. | BIDDERS QUERY KPC REPONSE

1. |We kindly request a review of the below | The technical specifications issued by
Specification, Section V of the above tender | KPC for the hydrocarbon detectors are
document. expected to guarantee comprehensive

and adaptable functionality of the
equipment that will address both
current and future needs and
challenges.

Therefore, there is no need for a
review of some of the technical
specification.

All ather terms and conditions of the tender remain the same.

Yours faithfully,
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MAUREEN MWENJE
FOR: MANAGING DIRECTOR
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